
Notice of Informational Public Workshop 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Tiverton Planning Board will host an Informational Public 
Workshop on Proposed Amendments to 1) the Town of Tiverton Comprehensive Community 
Plan Future Land Use Map, 2) the Tiverton Zoning Ordinance Map, and 3) the Tiverton Zoning 
Ordinance.  The Informational Public Workshop is scheduled on Saturday, February 1, 2025, at 
9:00 am at the Tiverton Town Hall, 343 Highland Road, Tiverton. 
 
The Planning Board considered these amendments at its November 12, 2024, meeting and 
provided a positive recommendation to the Town Council at that time.  This Informational Public 
Workshop is for the purpose of answering questions about the proposed amendments and what 
the amendments do or don’t do.  The Planning Board will not be voting on these amendments.  
The Town Council is scheduled to hold a public hearing considering these amendments on 
Monday, February 10, 2025 at which time it may vote on the proposed amendments.  
 
A copy of the proposed amendments is available for public examination in the office of the 
Town Clerk between the hours of 8:30 AM and 3:30 PM on Mondays, Tuesdays, and Thursdays, 
from 8:30 AM to 6:00 PM on Wednesdays, and from 8:30 AM to 1:30 PM on Fridays. The 
proposed amendments are also available for review at the Tiverton Senior Center and Tiverton 
Public Library during normal business hours. The amendments are also available on the Town’s 
website.   
 


